
TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

 11 RYE STREET, P.O. BOX 389 

 BROAD BROOK, CT.  06016 
 PHONE:  (860) 623-6030 

 
TOWN PLANNER LAURIE  WHITTEN,  CZEO, AICP                ZONING ENFORCEMENT OFFICER,(VACANCY) 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Joanne Slater - Town Clerk 

FROM: Laurie Whitten, CZEO,  AICP – Town Planner 

DATE: July 18, 2016 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of 7/18/2016 EDC Meeting  

 

 

The Economic Development Commission Regular Meeting scheduled for tonight, 

Monday, July 18, 2016 is cancelled.     

 

There is no regular meeting scheduled for August but we will try to schedule a special 

meeting  some time in August. 

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


